
July 15th, 1926

Dear Miss Powell
I am mailing you today copy of the address which Sir Arthur gave 

at your Commencement, June 15th last, .
I trust it reaches you in time to "be used as you desire.

Yours faithfully,

Secretary to the Principal

Miss Pamelia S» Powell, 
Secretary to the President, 
Middlehury College, 
Middlebury, Vermont.


